
 

 

 

 

Any Connecticut team wishing to compete in a game with a team from outside of 
connecticut MUST comply with all of the following; 

 

● All out of state participants MUST have permission to travel out of state from their 
sanctioning body. This means permission to travel given the current situation we 
are dealing with, that it is a sanctioned event of the governing body. 

● The Connecticut club must be in Phase 3 and following all phase 3 protocols. 
● Visiting teams must have been following required protocols as instituted in their 

home state.  
● A signed COVID-19 waiver must be obtained from every participant, coach, or 

other team personnel. Waivers for all participants, coaches, or other team 
personnel accompany notification of the game date, time, and location no later 
than 48 hrs PRIOR to the game ​cjsartp@cjsa.org  

● No participation from those states listed on the travel advisory 
https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/Travel 

● The guidelines set forth by the Connecticut Junior Soccer Association, CDC, 
Federal, State of Connecticut, and local government must be followed. 

● Participating teams must agree that all participants and spectators associated 
with the team will complete a self-assessment using the Mayo Clinic App 
provided on the CJSA website prior to each day's activities and will not come to 
the field if not cleared 
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